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In Computing this half term we are focusing on Handling Data. 


 


RE
Our R.E unit this half term is ‘Exploring Easter: betrayal and trust’ 
PE
In P.E this half term we will be completing a dance unit focusing on learning key movements. We will be developing our sending and receiving skills through a range of different sports. 
History 
This half term we will be starting our new topic all about ‘Ancient Greece.’ We will be developing historical skills and finding out lots of information of what life was like. 

Science
This half term in Science our topic is ’States of Matter’. This unit is about solids, liquids and gasses and their particles. We will be completing experiments finding out how materials can change their state dependent on temperature. 

Art & Design 
This half term we are continuing with our Art and Design unit focussed on L.S Lowry. We will be drawing and painting our own pieces in the style of Lowry. 
Maths
This term in Maths we are learning about decimals, we will be finding the effect of dividing a one- or two-digit number by 10 and 100, identifying the value of the digits in the answer as ones, tenths and hundredths. We will be rounding and comparing decimals to the nearest whole number and applying this knowledge to solve simple problems. 


                    


English
This term in English we are focusing on the book ‘Olympic Poems’ by Brian Moss and Roger Stevens. Throughout our lessons, we will be analysing, performing and writing our own poems. Our next unit is a read, write, perform unit all about planet earth, children will be writing their own nature documentaries. 

Class Routines
Tuesday and Friday are P.E days and children should bring their school PE kits in a bag, ready to get changed in school. 

School snack is available at £1 for the week, please ensure that the money is sent into school on a Monday in a named envelope. 


 


Homework 
Children will be set homework that is expected to be completed over the week. Children will be set English/History/Geography work on Seesaw. Children are expected to practise their times tables using Times Tables Rock Stars. Spellings will be set every Friday and will be tested the following Friday. It is expected for children to strive to read at home with an adult at any given opportunity and record this in their reading records. 
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